Dear CONTACT, 
I am writing to request that Landmark be lit with yellow and orange to celebrate National Pollinator Week on June 17-23, 2024.
This year, we will be celebrating without the usual community events and celebrations that bring us together, in person, with our friends, neighbors, and representatives. I am hoping you will help everyone celebrate and mark this important occasion by making Landmark a literal beacon of hope in these challenging times. 
Request: Name/Organization, requests that Landmark be lit in orange and/or yellow for National Pollinator Week.

Background: National Pollinator Week is a time to celebrate pollinators and spread the word about what we can do to protect them. Thirteen years ago the U.S. Senate’s unanimous approval and designation of a week in June as “National Pollinator Week” marked a necessary step toward addressing the urgent issue of declining pollinator populations. Pollinator Week has now grown into an international celebration of the valuable ecosystem services provided by bees, birds, butterflies, bats and beetles. See more at www.pollinator.org/pollinator-week.

Dates: National Pollinator Week is June 17-23, 2024. Many landmarks choose to light on the evening of June 17th, but any evening during this time period would be great. 

Colors: Yellow and/or Orange

Contact: Reed Lievers, reed@pollinator.org, 415-362-1137

Address: 600 Montgomery St. Suite 440, San Francisco, CA 94111
Please let me know if there are any necessary steps in order to get this lighting request approved. 
Thank you,

